
 

 

BOROUGH OF FENWICK  
BOARD OF WARDEN AND BURGESSES 

SPECIAL MEETING 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 2, 2016 

 
APPROVED 

 
Present:  Warden Fran Adams, Ethel Davis, Valerie Bulkeley, Pam Christensen, Arthur 
Wright, Frank Keeney, Jonathan Gengras, General Manager Larry DeBlasiis. 
 
The Warden called the meeting to Order at 5 PM for the specific purpose to consider 
closing Borough roads for the upcoming weekend for the Member Guest Tournament. 
 
The Warden opened the floor for Public Comment. 
 
Dinny Jones requested that the roads be closed. 
Robyn Gengras asked the Burgesses the history on how the roads were closed. 
 
A Motion was made by Jonathan Gengras seconded by Pam Christensen to close the 
Borough roads the weekend of Member Guest. Discussion then took place concerning 
all facets of the issue: the concern for the welfare and safety of the Borough residents, 
the right for the Borough to close the roads, the consideration of whether the roads 
would be closed for only cars or for walkers and bicycles and the timing of closing given 
the tournament was to start in three days. There was also concern as to whether the 
Borough could meet with the proper town authority in time to actually close the roads. 
 
FOR:  Jonathan Gengras and Pam Christensen  
AGAINST:  Ethel Davis, Valerie Bulkeley, Frank Keeney, Arthur Wright 
MOTION FAILS 
 
There being no further business, a Motion was made by Valerie Bulkeley seconded by 
Jonathan Gengras to adjourn the Meeting at 5:17 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Julie G. LeBlanc, Clerk 
 


